

Fr. Agnel School



FASN/Cir.3/2022-23

March 30, 2022

Dear Parents,

Since we have started school after two years there are still remnants of apprehension among parents about the health and safety of their kids. Since kids are precious to all of us, especially younger kids, whose immunity is apparently lower than 12 year olds and above and we want to be cautious.

We want to take a proactive step which is, only half the class will attend school alternatively i.e Monday, Wednesday, Friday & Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday. This will apply from Preschool to Class V.

Important

Please note this is neither a panic nor a knee –jerk decision. This is handholding those parents who are apprehensive about full-fledged classes from day one. This will be implemented during the month of April.

Fr. J. A Carvalho

Director